
 

 

 

16th October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 4th November, we are looking forward to launching our Space topic with the 

‘WonderDome’.  This inflatable planetarium will allow the children to be transported into the 

world of space and science.  It will cover all aspects of space from the solar system, to the size 

of the planets and space exploration, including the Apollo Moon landings and future missions.  

The WonderDome presenters are all self-declared space nerds keen to pass on their love and 

knowledge of space! 

 

The cost for each child will be £4.40 payable by ParentPay.  Please log onto ParentPay to 

make your payment and give permission for your child to attend.  If your child is eligible for 

free school meals or if you need support towards covering the cost, please see the school office. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

The Y5 team 

 

 
 


